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THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

1 February 2016 

I am pleased to invite you to attend an informal meeting of the plenary to hear a briefing by 
H.E. Mr. Ban Ki-moon, Secretary-General of the United Nations on Tuesday, 9 February 

2016 at 11.00 am in Conference Room-3 on the occasion of the launch of the Report of the 
Secretary-General for the World Humanitarian Summit to be held in Istanbul on 23-24 May 
2016. Given the significance of this matter, I encourage participation at ambassadorial level. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

Mogens Lykketoft 


